

Board Briefs January 15, 2019

The following information contains highlights from the January 15, 2019, Readington Board of Education annual reorganization meeting. For complete minutes, please check the district website on or about February 6, 2019.

Superintendent's Report

Dr. Hart was proud to announce that the following teachers and administrators will be presenting at Techspo: Sherry Krial, Michele Krayem, Joyce McGibbon and Tiffany Barca. In addition, Katie MacDade will be presenting at ISTE (International Society for Technology and Education). Dr, Hart introduced Anthony Tumolo, SEL Teacher Coordinator. Mr. Tumolo presented the board an update on the district's SEL program.

Finance/Facilities

- The district bill list was approved.
- The district Travel Schedule was approved.
- The board approved a change order for the RMS Bathrooms.
- The board approved the Business Administrator to solicit bids for Custodial Services starting July 2, 2019, to June 30, 2021, with two one-year extensions.

Education/Technology

- Art Club at Three Bridges School was approved.
- Fundraisers for Readington Middle School were approved.
- Student Teacher Observation placement was approved at Whitehouse School.
- Hunterdon Behavioral Health was approved as a consultant to provide Psychiatric Evaluations for the
 district

Personnel

- Ed Dubroski, Filomena Hengst, Christine Lewis, and Laurie Levesque were approved as club advisors at Three Bridges School.
- An adjusted contract for Bus Driver, Margit Braeunig, was approved.
- Alison Myers and Catherine Patrick were approved to provide home instruction.
- Jill Nabozny and Lori Yukniewicz were approved to lead the Science Fairs at Three Bridges and Whitehouse Schools.
- The following appointments were approved: Mary Brasington (TBS/Special Ed Aide); Lindsey Hutson (TBS/Special Ed Aide); Roseann Oldenburg (HBS/Special Ed Aide); Jackie Campanale (WHS/Special Ed Aide).
- The resignations of Devan DePhillips (WHS/Special Ed Aide) and Poonam Vijan (WHS/Special Ed Aide) were accepted.

Communications

No new items.

The next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for February 5, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. in the Board Meeting Room at Holland Brook School. Please review the agenda that is posted on the district website and consider attending.